
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  To:   Delaware Classification and Rating Committee 
 
From:   Betty Ann Campbell – Director, Rating Rules & Policy Reporting 
 
Date:   August 4, 2004 
 
  Re:   Notification Endorsement of Pending Law Changes to 
   Terrorism Risk Insurance Act – WC 00 01 12 
 
 
 
In Item Filing No. P-1392, the National Council on Compensation Insurance, Inc. (NCCI) has 
proposed a new endorsement to provide notification to policyholders that a premium charge for 
foreign terrorism may either continue to be applied, or changed from the amount currently applied, 
following the possible expiration of TRIA on December 31, 2005.  The proposed endorsement will 
be optional for insurers. 
 
The Bureau recommends the adoption of WC 00 01 02 for consistency with other state 
jurisdictions and for the proper notification to Delaware policyholders of the possible continuation 
of TRIA charges after December 31, 2005. 
 
The NCCI item filing memorandum and proposal endorsement are attached for an effective date of 
1/1/05.   






